Richard Meyerhoff
181 Twenty=-eighth Avenue
San Francisco, California 94121

September 114, 1995

Mr. Don Copeland
Arizona Aeropainting
4710 N. Lear Dr,
Eloy, Az., 85231

Dear Don:

Thank you so much for the beautiful paint job you and your organization
applied to my Bonanza. The work was so so careful, the paint so expertly
applied that I just couldn't believe my eyes when I saw the results. It showed
a lot of tender loving care, many extras were added, and I will unhesitantly
recommend your shop to all my friends. Those who have seen it are

already commenting as to what a georgeous paint job yon applied.

The trim is an eyecatcher.

Anyway I wanted you to know how I feel about it.

Thanks again, your friend
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